
   

 

 

Works notice - Barak Beacon, Port Melbourne 

Construction of driveway crossovers  

Homes Victoria in partnership with Building Communities is redeveloping the Barak Beacon, 

Port Melbourne housing site to provide more Victorians with a secure place to call home.  

This project will deliver 408 new homes including a mix of social, affordable, market rental 

and specialist disability accommodation. The builder at the site is ICON. 
 

Construction of driveway crossovers 
 

From Monday 9 September, driveway crossovers will be constructed on Barak Road, 

Howe Parade and Beacon Road. This work will be carried out in a staged process and may 

take several weeks. Some footpaths will be temporarily closed during these works. 

 

Please see the map over the page to see the locations of the driveway crossovers.  

All work will be carried out in accordance with City of Port Phillip requirements.  

 

What to expect  

While driveway crossover works are underway, people seeking to travel on and around 

Barak Road, Howe Parade and Beacon Road (including the bike lane) will experience 

temporary disruptions. Signage and traffic management will be in place to direct 

pedestrians around closed footpath areas.  

               

ICON has a 24-hour hotline 

We know that living near a construction site is not easy and we want to thank residents in 

Port Melbourne for their understanding while we revitalise the Barak Beacon housing site.  

 

If you have any enquiries about this work, please email ICON at 

community.questions@icon.co or call ICON's 24-hour hotline on (03) 9389 3619. 
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Map of driveway crossovers at the Barak Beacon site 

 

 
 

 
 

     
 
 

 

 

 

Further information 
 

For more information please visit: 
homes.vic.gov.au/barak-beacon-port-
melbourne 
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